
 
MASS and PRAYER REQUESTS 

RECENTLY DECEASED : Peter Flynn, Nan Torley, James Metcalfe, 
 

ANNIVERSARIES: William Fagan, Maureen McGuire, Mary Roarty, Jennifer 
McKinnon, Vera O’Reilly, John McNeece, 
 
MONTHS MIND: Maureen Haggerty, Betty McMahon, James & Catherine Martin, 
Henry & Sarah Martin, Betty & Charlie McGroarty, William & Mary Liddle, William 
Liddle, Margaret Mary Miller, 
 
SPECIAL INTENTIONS:  Willie Lamont, Isa Daniels, Tommy Maher, James McGuigan, 
Danny McLeary, Patricia Cotter, Ollie Webster, Julie Marshall, Gerard Rogan, The 
Esperanza Cusick Family( Hono Rio Chavez, Aurora, Fernando, Manuel, Emilano, 
Chavez, Harry Cusick, Ja J M Cusick),  
 
 
PRE-PRINTED INTENTION FORMS AND ENVELOPES 
A pre-printed envelope for mass intention requests which are to be entered in the 
Bulletin are now available for you to take home. Using these envelopes and 
putting them in the places mentioned below should mean fewer intentions are 
missed. These envelopes will be available to everyone. They are held at the ramp 
door or at the Piety Stall. Completed envelopes must be received on by Thursday 
morning for entry in the following weekend Bulletin. Otherwise entry will be 
carried forward to the next weekend. 
Completed envelopes can be handed into the vestry, placed in Development Fund 
baskets or posted through the Chapel House letter box. 
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LENT – PRAY : FAST : GIVE 

 

 

 

ST. BARTHOLOMEW’S – ST. MARGARET MARY’S 
The Catholic Community of Castlemilk 

 

St. Bartholomew and St. Margaret Mary are parishes in the Archdiocese of Glasgow 
A Designated Religious Charity, Number SCO18140 

32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 6th Nov 2022 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
St. Bartholomew’s 
32 Croftfoot Drive 

G45 0NG 
Tel : 0141 634 2051 

 
St. Margaret Mary’s 

99 Dougrie Road 
G45 9NT 

Tel : 0141 634 2051 
 

PARISH PRIEST 
Fr. Ian Bathgate sx 

ASSISTANTS 
Fr. Eugenio Montesi sx, 

Fr. Willie Hattie sx, 
Fr. Robert Sowa 

DEACON 
Rev. John Cairns 

 

SAFEGUARDING COORDINATORS 
St. Bartholomew’s / Pat Burns 

07359110369 
 

St. Margaret Mary’s /Gena Anderson 
07719 391 172 

 

SUNDAY MASS 
St. Bartholmew’s 

11:00am and 5pm 
 

St. Margaret Mary’s 
6pm (vigil) and 10:00am 

 
WEEKDAY MASS 
St. Bartholomew’s 

9:30am, Mon / Wed / Fri 
 

St. Margaret Mary’s 
10:00am,  Tues / Thurs / Sat 

 
LIVE STREAMS 

Public attended Masses will be live-
streamed every day depending on 
where Mass is held (times above) 

 
St. Bartholomew’s : via FACEBOOK 
St. Margaret Mary’s : via YOUTUBE 
 

EMAIL  
stbartholomew@rcag.org.uk 

stmargaretmary@rcag.org.uk 
 



LAST WEEK’S MASS COLLECTIONS 
St. Bartholomew’s :   1st Collection  £409.48 
  2nd Collection                                                         £98.70 
  
 
St. Margaret Mary’s :  1st Collection  £760.02 
  2nd Collection   

  Retiring  (Development Fund)  £206.39 

As you exit the church, please consider donating to the retiring collection (for 
church renovation / development / maintenance). Thank you 
 
 
**** MESSAGE FROM FR.MONTESI **** 
I was overwhelmed with all the celebrations surrounding my Golden Jubilee last 
weekend. Thank you to everyone for all your gifts, cards, and best wishes. Thank 
you to all who participated in the Mass of Thanksgiving. It was a beautiful occasion 
and will live with me forever. The celebration in the hall afterwards was a fitting 
end to a great day. It was wonderful to share the day with my nephew, Mauro and 
his wife Sara and so many parishioners and friends. Thanks to everyone 
who attended and thank you to those who organised the event. 
I am humbled too by the gifts, cards and best wishes received from Archbishop 
Nolan, my Xaverian brother’s, fellow priests and the wider church community, the 
Knights of Columba, and other parishes. 
Thank you, thank you, thank you. God Bless All 
. 
ST. BARTHOLOMEW’S SSVP ANNUAL CHRISTMAS APPEAL 
During the month of November, the SSVP are appealing for donations of toiletries 
for males and / or females. 
Donations will be distributed to homeless people who visit the Ozanam Centre and 
Wayside Club in Glasgow. 
Please place any items in box at back of the church. Your support for this project is 
much appreciated. 
. 
St Margaret Mary’s Christmas Fayre 
This year’s Christmas Fayre will take place on Saturday 26 November from 12 till 3 
pm. Lots of goods on offer - candles, hand crafted cards, lots of Christmas goodies 
And Santa will be paying us a visit too. 
Come and join in the fun and help raise funds for the church 
Donations for the tombola greatly appreciated  
  

RACE NIGHT / MISSION SIERRA LEONE 
George Paterson, one of the speakers at Fr.Montesi’s event last weekend, has 
organised a Race Night in St. Joseph’s, Clarkston, Friday 11th November, 7pm. If 
you would like to attend and support this event, Fr. Montesi has tickets. 
George is still selling horses (£5) for the event. If you would like to purchase a 
horse, give your name and horse name to Angela in St. Bartholomew’s Hall after 
the 11am Mass this morning. 
Event is on Friday, so this is your only chance to purchase! 
 
PARISH MASSES OF REMEMBRANCE 
We welcome bereaved families at our annual Mass of Remembrance today and we 
offer our prayers and support from the wider parish community to them as we 
remember all those who have died over the past year. We also remember all our 
own family and friends who have died and mass will also be offered every day for 
the faithful departed during November. 
 
ST MARGARET MARY’S MEMORIAL ROSE GARDEN 
After Sunday Mass you are invited to head down to the Marian Grotto where one 
of the Fathers will bless the rose garden as a special mark of Remembrance for all 
those from the parish who have a rose and plaque placed there. 
 
An invitation to SPRED 
SPRED groups offer support to people who have a learning disability to grow in faith 
and take part in parish life.  To reach all the people who need SPRED&#39;s support 
we need more volunteers, especially in Dumbarton, Clydebank, Knightswood, 
Maryhill, Cumbernauld, Castlemilk and the SPRED Centre in 
Provanmill. We offer a brief training course for potential volunteers to help them 
decide if SPRED is for them and to give them the skills and confidence to take part 
in a SPRED group.  If you think you could help a SPRED group in your local area or at 
the SPRED Centre, you are invited to join the next induction training course running 
on Saturday 19th  and 26th  November at the SPRED Centre, 
Robroyston Road, Glasgow, both days from 10 - 2.  Call us on 0141 770 5055 or email 
glasgow.spred@btconnect.com to book your place. 
 
Women’s Support Group for women affected by divorce and separation 
Next meeting for women affected by separation and divorce will take place 
on Fri 2nd December in St Patricks church hall, Dumbarton, 6.00pm-8.00pm.  All 
new members are welcome to this confidential and peer support group. We have a 
variety of ways that women can reach out before the meeting:  
Twitter: @GAWomenSupport  
Facebook: Faith Living (Archdioceses of Glasgow)  
email: glasgowarchdiocesewomensgroup@gmail.com 


